Village of Third Lake
Lakes Commission
November 30, 2020

Minutes

MEETING HELD VIA ZOOM DUE TO COVID-19

6.

Chairman Morthorst called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Present: Matt Delacluyse, Hillstrom, Kure, Rohrer
Absent: Mike Delacluyse, Von Briesen
Also Present: Ed Semrad, Victoria Stevens

Approval of Minutes September 28, 2020

Motion to approve the minutes of the September 28, 2020 Lakes Commission
meeting by Kure, second by Matt Delacluyse.

Voice Vote: All Ayes, No Nays MOTION CARRIED

Open to the Floor

Discussion

A. Fish Survey (Third Lake) — Chairman Morthorst discussed results from DNR fish

D.

survey. The Commissioners agree to follow the recommendations of the DNR for
fish stocking in the spring.

Zebra Mussel study — Chairman Morthorst stated that he has not received the
results of the Zebra Mussel study for Third and Druce Lakes. He stated that
some of the monitoring devices on the No Wake buoys were missing and will be
redesigned. Chairman Morthorst stated that the study group would like to
monitor both lakes again next year.

Fish crib — Clerk Smith stated that she attempted to contact the applicant with the
approval for the fish crib permit. She stated that she did not hear back from the
applicant and does not know if the crib was placed into the lake.

Lakes Ordinance — Clerk Smith explained the Board will be updating the current
Lakes ordinance.

Open to the Floor



7.  Adjournment

Motion to adjourn by Kure, seconded by Rohrer at 7:43 p.m.

Voice Vote: All Ayes, No Nays MOTION CARRIED

Respectfully Submitted by,

Michelle Smith
Deputy Village Clerk



